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Welcome Center Volunteers 

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday:            9:30am    Sunday School 

                          10:30am Morning Worship Service 

                  5-7pm    AWANA 

                                 5:00pm  Discipleship 

                             6:00pm  Evening Worship 

Wednesday: 7:00pm  Adult Bible Study  

   Youth Worship 

   RA’s, GA’s, & Mission Friends   

Welcome Center Volunteers 

March 4th:                           Carolyn Cranfield 

   Eileen Elliott 

   Virginia Hickerso 

March 11th:       Barbara Taylor 

   Diane Yarbrough 

   Doris Graves 

March 18th:       Janice Harper 

   Kay Taylor 

   Sheila Williams 

March 25th:                 Joe & Ruth Ethridge 

   Linda Tilley 
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 Church Staff 

 Pastor….………………..Dr. Chris Alexander 
Minister of Music....  Jim Criswell   
Pianist…………………..Ruth Ann Davis         

Chairman of Deacons…..Ronald Williams 
Minister of Youth……….. Sarah Campbell 
Secretary……………………..Demetra Hickerson  
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F R O M  T H E  P A S T O R  

Serving Him, 

 

 

Brother Chris 

February 
 
Average Sunday School Attendance for February          110 
 
 
February Inflow     $23,410.50 
February Outflow    $18,678.28 

 
BUDGET RECEIVED FOR THE YEAR 
(through 26 of 52 weeks of our budget year) 

Inflow      $166,753.52   
Outflow      $159707.70  
   

EVANGELISM 
 
On March 4th, we have guest Evangelist David Stockwell with us.  He is coming as a part of 
the West Tennessee Evangelism Conference at Union.  Several of our church members will 
be attending the conference that evening, but before we go, Brother David and his wife will 
be with us in our AM worship service.  Brother David is coming to us from Texas and we 
look forward to having him here with us. 

Brother David travels the world to evangelize the lost.  He has reached millions of people 
around the world with a clear presentation of the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  He has ministered 
in churches, schools, universities, prisons, government offices, medical facilities, sports arenas, and a variety of other venues, as well 
as in rallies, crusades, and revivals across America and in many nations overseas, including Bangladesh, Brazil, England, Guatemala, 
India, Indonesia, Kenya, Malawi, Mozambique, Nicaragua, The Philippines, Romania, Rwanda, South Africa, Tanzania, Uganda, 
Ukraine, Zambia and Zimbabwe.  

In more than forty-five years of evangelistic ministry, Brother David has seen hundreds of thousands of people pray to receive Jesus 
Christ as Lord and Savior, making public professions of faith in Christ and Christ alone.  I am so excited to have him come be a part 
of our worship service on March 4. 

His wife Amy is an extremely talented singer and she will sing a few songs that morning as well to prepare our hearts for the 
preaching of God’s Word.  Please come, and bring a friend. 

REVIVAL 

The week of April 22-25 we will have Evangelist Bob Pitman with us for a special revival.  Dr. Pitman is well 
known in our area and it is a great honor to be able to have him come to White Hall.  After retiring from 
being the pastor of Kirby Woods Baptist Church, he became a full-time Evangelist and he stays in demand 
years in advance.  I was able to invite him a couple of years ago and this April he will finally be here to preach 
our revival.  He has preached over 900 revival meetings and Bible conferences in the USA .  He will bring his 
fifty-four years of preaching experience to White Hall to share God’s amazing love and our need for 
repentance.  I hope you can come to each one of our revival services, and make sure you bring someone with 
you.  I pray that we experience genuine revival that lasts and spreads. 

HOLY WEEK 

Since the Trenton Ministerial Alliance began having Holy Week services to help raise support to pay utility bills for the less 
fortunate, we have always hosted the Sunday evening service, while other churches host the noon time lunches.  This year, with the 
celebration of a new worship auditorium at Salem Baptist, the TMA agreed to move the Sunday evening service to Salem and we 
will now host the Monday lunch service. 

We are going to grill hamburgers for the lunch and I will preach a short message from John 13.  The church will provide the 
hamburgers and buns, but we need your help with desserts and sides. 

This lunch will be on March the 26th from 12:00-1:00.  Everyone is invited.  We make sure to begin and end promptly so that those 
who come during their lunch break are not late getting back to work.  We ask for $1 offerings for the lunch to go to the TMA 
budget.  This past harsh winter took its toil on our community and the TMA budget is depleted.  I hope you can come to all of the 
Holy Week services, but especially the one that we will be hosting. 
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March 2nd & 3rd Regional Disaster Relief Training Event—Calvary  

Baptist-Jackson 

March 3rd GBA Men’s Ministry Event @ FBC Trenton 

March 4th-West TN Evangelism Rally 

March 8th @ 6:30pm Brazil Mission Trip Interest Meeting @ GBA Office 

March 11th Daylight Savings Time Starts 

March 22nd @ 6pm GBA VBS Clinic @ FBC Trenton 

March 24th @ 5pm Seasoned Seniors to Catfish Cabin  

March 25th-Easter Egg Hunt 

Holy Week Schedule: 

 March 25th 6pm @ Salem Baptist Church 

 March 26th Noon @ White Hall Baptist Church 

 March 27th Noon @ New Spring Hill Baptist Church 

 March 28th Noon @ First Baptist Church 

 March 29th Noon @ First Methodist Church 

 March 30th Noon @ First Presbyterian Church 

March 29th @ 6pm Maunday Thursday—silent Lord’s Supper 

March 30th—Good Friday ** Church Office Closed** 

April 7th & 8th—GBA Evangelism Conference/Prayer Rally—                  

Dr. Greg Frizzell: National Prayer Speaker                                                                        

Saturday, April 7th 6:30pm to 7:30pm, FBC-Dyer and Sunday, April 8th 

6:30pm to 7:30pm @ FBC-Milan       

April 22nd—25th—Revival with Dr Bob Pittman as evangelist 

Chronological Bible-in-a-
Year Reading Schedule  

Mar 1: Num 14-15; Ps 90 

Mar 2: Num 16-17 

Mar 3: Num 18-20 

Mar 4: Num 21-22 

Mar 5: Num 23-25 

Mar 6: Num 26-27 

Mar 7: Num 28-30 

Mar 8: Num 31-32 

Mar 9: Num 33-34 

Mar 10: Num 35-36 

Mar 11: Deut 1-2 

Mar 12: Deut 3-4 

Mar 13: Deut 5-7 

Mar 14: Deut 8-10 

Mar 15: Deut 11-13 

Mar 16: Deut 14-16 

Mar 17: Deut 17-20 

Mar 18: Deut 21-23 

Mar 19: Deut 24-27 

Mar 20: Deut 28-29 

Mar 21: Deut 30-31 

Mar 22: Deut 32-34; Ps 91 

Mar 23: Josh 1-4 

Mar 24: Josh 5-8 

Mar 25: Josh 9-11 

Mar 26: Josh 12-15 

Mar 27: Josh 16-18 

Mar 28: Josh 19-21 

Mar 29: Josh 22-24 

Mar 30: Jud 1-2 

Mar 31: Jud 3-5 

CALVARY'S LOVE 
 
Easter is coming early this year - April 
1st!  
 
We will be celebrating with the musical, 
"Calvary's Love", by the adult 
choir.  This is a moving choral presenta-
tion that brings together new and classic 
songs along with the best loved 
hymns.  It tells the story of Jesus 
Christ's victory over darkness and victo-
ry over death. 
 
Instead of Calvary being a place of great 
tragedy, it became the place where we 
discover how deeply God loves us and 
what He was willing to sacrifice to re-
deem us.  All we have to do is respond 
to His love with trust and gratitude.  This 
is the depth and breadth of Calvary's 
love.    
 
Pray for the choir as we rehearse and 
prepare to do this beautiful and touching 
arrangement of "Calvary's Love" on 
Easter Sunday, April 1. 
 
May God bless each of you and keep 
you well. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Bro. Jim 

Thank God for little children. They are such a 
blessing to White Hall. If you've never worked 
with 6th grade and under you should. You will 
look at the world with a new set of eyes and 
each age group will give you a whole new per-
spective on this world that God created.  We are 
beginning to collect Easter Eggs AND candy for 
our community wide Easter egg hunt on Sun. 
March 25 and also for our sister church in 
Gallaway, Tn. There will be a box in the foyer to 
deposit your filled eggs. Bible drills are coming 
along and Awana is continuing to be a wonder-
ful addition to our children's ministry at White 
Hall. Thank you for your prayers and support of 
our children. 

The youth Valentine Banquet was a great suc-
cess and thank you all for your generosity with 
your donations. We are still quite a ways from 
our total but God will get us there. Our youth 
are a busy bunch of young people but their con-
tinued dedication and willingness to serve God 
just keeps me humbled. I believe that if you 
haven't sat down and talked to our students 
then you are missing an opportunity to see that 
there is still good youth in this country and we 
have some of the best. We are still selling t-
shirts and will be selling our cookbooks as mis-
sion fund raisers and I appreciate everyone's 
help in these fundraisers. God will definitely use 
our group in Florida this summer to accomplish 
His goal. We give Him the glory for everything 
done through this youth group and ministry 
team. 

Maundy Thursday 

March 29 

6:00-8:00 

The Thursday before Easter is considered to be the day that Jesus ate the Passover meal with His disciples.  

We will be offering a service for you to celebrate the death, burial, and resurrection of our Lord and Savior 

through a silent Lord’s Supper.  You are invited to come any time between 6 and 8.  You will receive a guide 

to help you pray silently for forgiveness and cleansing so that you may righteously partake of the Lord’s 

Supper.  Then, as the Lord leads you, you may come to the altar to receive the elements of the Lord’s Sup-

per.  This will be a service that you and your family will not want to miss.  You will undoubtedly be drawn 

closer to the Lord through this time of prayer and worship. 


